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NOTIFICATION 
 

 
 

It is notified for all concern that the counselling for allotment of Under-graduate 

(MBBS/BDS) seats under 85% DU Quota for the Session 2012-13 scheduled to be held 

from 16.07.2012 (Monday) to 19.07.2012 (Thursday) has been postponed and now the 

counselling has been rescheduled for 7
th

, 8
th

 9
th

 & 10
th

 August, 2012. 

 

The details of the schedule about venue/time /rank/category etc. will be uploaded in 

the Faculty web-site. The candidates are requested to be in touch/visit the faculty web-site 

i.e. www.fmsc.ac.in. 
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